
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TELEHEALTH VISITS AT CHOC CHILDREN’S 
 

 With the current impact of COVID-19, CHOC Children’s is ensuring 

continuity of care for patients by offering telehealth visits. These convenient 

appointments enable your patients to have virtual visits with our pediatric 

specialists by using a smartphone, tablet or computer. 

 

The specialist will determine if a telehealth visit is appropriate for each 

patient. For those who need to be seen in person, our clinics are prepared to 

keep patients and families safe. 

 

How to request a visit 
 

To schedule a new visit, please call the  

Patient Access Center at 888-770-2462.  

 

To learn more about CHOC telehealth, visit 

choc.org/telehealth 

 


